Peter Hure
19 Sixth St
Weston NSW 2326

I support the Martins Creek Quarry Expansion Project. Application number -
SSD 6612.

As an employee of Daracon, this project is important to our company and to
the 800 people currently employed by Daracon. We also employ many
subcontractors that would also be impacted by this decision. I work for
Daracon Group as a Stemming Truck Operator. In my capacity as a truck
driver I transport stemming aggregate from Martins Creek Quarry to local
mines sites in the Hunter Valley.

Further to my job, the Quarry also plays an important role for the prosperity
and growth of the Hunter Valley region. The construction industry relies on the
Quarry as one of three hard rock suppliers in the region and if the Hunter
Valley grows as planned, Martins Creek Quarry will play a part in supplying
the necessary materials for major infrastructure projects.

I have not made any reportable political donations.

Regards,

Al

Peter Hure



